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The facility proposed in this application is identical to that contained in the currently 

authorized construction permit (BMPCDT-20080620AIT) with the exception of the ERP.  

The ERP in the horizontal polarization is being reduced from 156 kW to 127.7 kW.  In 

addition, the ERP in the vertical polarization is also being reduced so that it will be less 

than the horizontal (change from circular to elliptical).  In view of that, the actual RF 

radiation in the vicinity of the tower will be reduced from the value that was previously 

found to be within the acceptable limits.   All other current safeguards related to the site 

with regard to both workers and the general public will remain in place. 


